## Rams Touchdown Club July 22, 2019 Millikan Cafeteria

- 1. Fernando called meeting to order at 6:35pm
- 2. Carrie asked for approval of past minutes minutes were approved by Shantu Brown Spurling and Bill Tuggle
- 3. Coach Romeo introduced the freshman coach Dameon
- 4. Committee updates
- \*Each committee will have a lead
- \*The parents in committees can decide additional times to meet
- \*Nellie encouraged parents/patrons to get involved.
- \*Currently volunteers are needed in compliance committee, finance and digital.
- 5. Blast athletics data was presented by Heather. Overall net is \$18,007.20

Players and families are still able to donate via blast. Parents who are not currently signed up on blast, please see Heather if you need assistance.

- 6. Coach gave an update on spirit packs. The banker is still in at Millikan only limited hours. The donation is also able to be made online through the Millikan High School store. Donations can be made in increments of \$100 or \$50
- 7. The weight room is in need of updates. Donations can be made through the Millikan alumni site, if you know of anyone who might be interested.
- 8. The golf tournament has been moved to September 29th. Please help us spread the word. Check out the

millikanramsfootball.com webpage for registration or sponsorship information.

- 9. Subway cards JV/Varsity completed a subway card fundraiser at the end of the academic year. Freshman will also sell subway cards they will be distributed at a later date.
- 10. Fernando opened the floor to comments: There was a concern with the spirit pack. A parent expressed concern over sizes. Coach was aware of the need and had already found a solution.

There were no other comments or concerns.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:55pm.